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Press Release 

 

 The Indian Women’s Rugby Team visited Brunei to participate in the Asia 

Rugby Women’s 7s Trophy 2018 being held here over 20-21 October 2018.  The 

matches are being held in Panaga in western Brunei.  High Commissioner Nagma M 

Mallick met the team and supported it in its inaugural match against Uzbekistan on 

20th October 2018.  Officials from Rugby India accompanied the team. 
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